
To: Alisa Miller/BOS/SFGOV, 

Cc:
Tim Oberzeir/SFPD/SFGOV@SFGOV, James Dudley/SFPD/SFGOV@SFGOV, Lyn 
Tomioka/SFPD/SFGOV@SFGOV, Christine Fountain/SFPD/SFGOV@SFGOV, , 

Bcc:
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 120434-3

Thank you Alisa for allowing us the in-road to weigh in on this very important subject. Regarding BOS File 
No. 120434-3, the only issue of concern is as follows.
 
It is our respectful recommendation that the Buy Book be maintained. The main function of the Buy 
Book allows for the tracking and monitoring of items sold, the addresses of the "seller," drivers license 
information, vehicle license information etc. In the larger picture, the Buy Book helps the Police 
Department in 
regulating the exchange of stolen/illicit/counterfeit/fenced items.

If you have any additional concerns or questions please do not hesitate to inquire with us. Moving 
forward, please continue to keep us informed on these very important matters. Thank you again.
   

Sincerely,

Steven A. Ford, M.S.
Lieutenant of Police 
San Francisco Police Department
Bureau of Administration, Permits/Facilities 
(415) 553-9550


